
Comment from Pat Goltz 

It has been proposed that cameras take the place of rear view mirrors in cars. This is NOT 
ACCEPTABLE. If car manufacturers want to use cameras IN ADDITION to rear view mirrors, that 
would be a good thing. But cameras are prone to failure, even if it rarely happens. You don't want 
drivers suddenly blinded totally by rear view camera failure. So I would oppose the current proposal. 
Please consider requiring or encouraging BOTH, but it simply is not safe for the car to have no 
mirrors, since cameras can and occasionally do fail. Another consideration is that drivers won't 
necessarily visually interpret what a camera is seeing, since sizes of images and things like that can 
change. A driver learns to trust that a mirror will always display in the same way at all times. 
  

 


